
 

 

 

 

In St. Charles’ Primary School the home learning tasks have been designed to provide 

challenge for children but also allow them to make connections of their learning to real 

life contexts. We aim to offer parents and families fun ways to extend their child's 

learning opportunities beyond the classroom by:  

• Providing additional practice of skills learned at school  

• Informing parents of what is being taught  

• Encouraging family learning opportunities 

In Primary 2 and 3, home learning tasks are presented in a learning grid issued weekly 

on Seesaw.  We hope that this allows families maximum flexibility for children 

completing the tasks.  Completed work should be submitted in the Home Learning jotter 

provided and submitted to school on a Friday morning. 

Home Learning tasks will provide children with a variety of - 

• phonics/spelling tasks 

• Big Cat eBooks 

• Reading related tasks  

• Numeracy tasks (written or oral) 

• Opportunities for mental maths challenges 

• Mathematics tasks (written or oral) 

• ICT tasks 

• Family learning activities 

There will also be Religious Education tasks. 

Children should continue to practise their number bonds regularly and read a book for 

enjoyment every day. 

 


